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Glenluce Primary School

Newsletter – 17th November 2015
Sponsored Walk
Thank you to everyone who has returned their forms and money to date.  Could I ask that the remaining children please return their sponsorship forms to the school as soon as possible?  There are still a few outstanding forms.
Football S.F.A. training

The next block of after school S.F.A. football training started on 3 Mondays ago, for all pupils.  The cost for the six week block is £22.20.  Children should bring their money along to the session on Monday.  These sessions provide the children will many valuable football skills as well as fun games.  These sessions will take place from 3.00 p.m. until 4.00 p.m.
Badminton

The P.5-7 children have 1 week of badminton left running on Tuesday from 12.30pm.  It is important that they bring appropriate P.E. kit.  This will take place during the school day.
Football training
Football continues tonight from 3.00 p.m. until 4.00 p.m.
Rugby In-School Training

P.4-P.7 children are being offered rugby sessions on a Tuesday afternoon.  It is therefore important that they bring appropriate P.E. kits on Tuesdays.  Jamie Muir, the Newton Stewart development coach will be leading these sessions.

Drumming

The children in P.3/4 and P.5/6 have their workshop on using djembe drums on Wednesdays.  We have djembe drums in the school so there might be an opportunity for the children to start up their own club.  

Remembrance Day
A special thank you to all the parents who donated baking to this fine cause.  A total of over £50.00 was raised.
P.5/6 Physique 51 Visit
The class is going along at 2.00 p.m. as part of their enterprise project to give them an insight into the process of starting up a new business.
Christmas Hamper

This year P1/2 will be doing a Christmas Hamper to be drawn at the Christmas Production.  Any donations of food/drink or any other items for the hamper would be gratefully received.

Rugby Training

Rugby will take place this Thursday afternoon from 3.00 p.m. until 4.00 p.m.
P.T.A Annual General Meeting

The meeting went very successfully.  We could do with some additional new members.  The people on the P.T.A. are a very friendly group and everyone would be made extremely welcome.
Children in Need
Children in Need day was last Friday.  The theme was ‘Mad Hair.’  I will email confirmation of the amount raised this week.
I really appreciate all your support with our school.  If there are any issues or questions that you wish answered, then please feel welcome to contact me at any time.  If you have any suggestions appropriate to the Parent Council or P.T.A., then your opinions and views are always appreciated.  We are also always looking for new members for both these organisations and indeed everyone should feel welcome to attend.
Kindest regards,
James D. Ferguson.  
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